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13145 S. Blackbob Road ● Olathe, KS 66062 ● 913-780-6023 ● www.bslcks.org 
Connecting people to Jesus as we gather, grow, and go. 

 

 

 

SPECIAL VOTER’S MEETING  

Please mark your calendar for a Special Voters’ Meeting on July 7, 2019 at 12:15pm. The 

purpose of this meeting is to vote on the Phase I building expansion and associated capital 

campaign and contract with Laborers for Christ as presented in the two congregational 

forums held June 16th & 18th. If you have questions, please contact Doug Mahnken, Dani 

Olson or Pastor Schultz.” 

 

If you were not able to attend either of the congregational forums, you can watch on our 

You-Tube channel. www.bslcks.org, and clicking the You Tube channel. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

NATIONAL YOUTH GATHERING – July 10 – 15  

Those attending are: 

Youth: Lauren Ada, Rachel Ada, Hannah Behrman, Zach Behrman, Olivia Bodenstab, 

Bekkah Brumley, Madison Chiappetta, Nicholas Chiappetta, Maya Domsch, Adam Koch, 

Ethan Koch, Faith Ledgerwood, Kellan Mahnken, Ryan Martin, Senna McMullen, Carlie 

Raver, James Schultz, Jeremiah Schultz, Jesse Schultz, Braun Slayten, Brianna Teerink, Grace 

Yarnell. Leaders: Pastor Michael Ada, Ann Campbell, Amy Schultz, Pastor Joel Schultz, 

Trenton Travis. 

 

ALASKAN MISSION TRIP 2019 – July 18 – 28  

Those attending are: 

Youth: Sarah Brumley, Jaleel Counts, Asia Gates, Jordan Mahnken, Kailey Norem, Marissa 

Ouverson, Jeremiah Schultz, Dan Smith, Maddie Spear.  Leaders: Doug Mahnken, Dani 

Olson, Vicar Joshua Parrish.  

Info As You Go 
 

July 7, 2019 
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PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

VICAR PARRISH will preach his last sermon next 

Sunday, July 14. Please join us for a farewell reception 

after early services at about 9:00am in the narthex.  

 

DONUTS have left for summer vacation and will return 

after Labor Day. While our donuts are away the 

Fellowship Board has put together a Summer Snack 

box filled with reasonably priced snacks like pop-tarts, 

mini donuts, protein bars, and cereal bars. Please 

deposit exact change into the slot at the front of the 

box. All funds collected from the snacks will be used to 

refill our box. 

 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS  If you are coming to the 

church during the day, and do not have a key, you 

might want to call first. There will be times in the next 

few weeks that there may be no one to let you in, 

because of vacations, etc. So please check before you 

drive this way. Thanks! 

 

NEW GROUP FORMING A new “Seniors” group is 

forming and your input is needed. Please see the insert 

in this Info as You Go for a survey, or you can grab one 

of the extra copies in the narthex in the INFO RACK.  

 

AMAZON SMILES PROGRAM  Prime Day is a two-day 

parade of epic deals and it's coming soon! Prime 

members can shop deals starting Monday, July 15 at 

12:01am PT through Tuesday, July 16 at 11:59pm PT. 

when you shop Prime Day at smile.amazon.com they 

generate AmazonSmile donations for Beautiful Savior 

Lutheran Church. You can make a difference while you 

shop Amazon Prime Day deals on July 15 & 16. Simply 

shop at smile.amazon.com/ch/48-1101724 and 

AmazonSmile donates to Beautiful Savior Lutheran 

Church. 

HOST AN INTERNATIONAL STUDENT? The Lutheran 

High School of Kansas City, located at 12411 Wornall 

Road, is seeking hosts for international students for 

the 2019-20 school year. LHSKC has a long-standing 

tradition of working with international students; 

enrolling at least one student every year since 1985. 

This can be a very rewarding experience for a host 

family or host couple. These students come from all 

over the world and the host family or couple is 

instrumental in selecting a student that would fit well 

into their family routine and lifestyle. Hosts are paid a 

monthly stipend to help defray extra costs. If 

interested, please call Paula Meier at 816-241-5478 or 

email her at pmeier@lhskc.com for more information! 

 

Harrison re-elected LCMS 

President 

The Rev. Dr. Matthew C. Harrison has been re-elected 

to a fourth term as president of The Lutheran Church—

Missouri Synod after receiving the majority vote on the 

first ballot during the June 22–25 election period. 

The three nominees for president of the Synod were 

Harrison, the Rev. Dr. David P.E. Maier and the Rev. 

Timothy M. Klinkenberg. The results of the ballots (cast 

by a total registered electorate of 6,449), as tallied by 

Election-America and reported to the secretary of the 

Synod on June 26, are as follows: 

 Harrison — 3,014 votes (51.76 percent) 

 Maier — 2,323 votes (39.89 percent) 

 Klinkenberg — 486 votes (8.35 percent) 

The installation service will take place at 7 p.m. on 

Friday, Sept. 13, in the chapel on the campus of 

Concordia Seminary, St. Louis. 

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 
 

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS STILL 

NEEDED! Several dates coming up are not filled! 

Please see the display in the narthex and sign up where 

you can help! Thank you! 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL Today in Sunday School students 

examine “The Case of the Missing Scroll: King Josiah.” 

God blesses all who hear and honor His Word. Parents 

could discuss, “Where do we hear God’s Word? How 

does God’s Word strengthen you?” 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

COACHES NEEDED  The Lutheran High School of 

Kansas City is interviewing for the Assistant Coaching 

https://www.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=3R042M5YNOXHI&K=2IVW42N5VS22G&M=urn:rtn:msg:201907011401572992fc88673b4d949b86338a17e0p0na&R=1JF7MYNOW2WDP&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F48-1101724&H=WHMYEOTOUCH1WVGYJEVEDGAJJNYA
https://www.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=3R042M5YNOXHI&K=2IVW42N5VS22G&M=urn:rtn:msg:201907011401572992fc88673b4d949b86338a17e0p0na&R=175HKQJ62Q5JM&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F48-1101724&H=FDBQ5PWYK4ET1R8F4F30GXT76XAA
mailto:pmeier@lhskc.com
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positions for the Boys' Soccer program this fall and an 

Assistant Girls' Basketball Coach for next winter. If you 

are interested in either of these positions, please 

contact Dan Bickel at Lutheran High at (816) 241-5478 

or dbickel@lhskc.com. 

 

CHRIST LUTHERAN SCHOOL is looking to hire a full 

time Kindergarten Aid. Interested applicants should 

reach out to School Principal David Rindt at 

david.rindt@clcop.org to apply.” 

 

BETHANY LUTHERAN SCHOOL in Overland Park is 

currently interviewing for after school care 

workers.  Hours are 3:30-6:00, with flexibility on days 

worked during the week. Experience with kids ages 3-

10 is preferred. Great Christian environment, good 

pay, and no evening or weekend hours! Contact 

Sharon Fries (sfries@bethanyschool.net) if you are 

interested. 

 

ADVICE AND AID JOB OPENINGS 

Part-time accountant. 15-20 hours per week. Must 

have Bachelor’s Degree in Accounting or substantial 

experience, proficiency with Excel & QuickBooks, non-

profit experience a plus, must agree with their mission 

statement and core values.  

Part-Time Staff Nurse. 20-25 hours per week. Will be 

responsible for a wide variety of clinic functions. 

Requirements include: BSN Nursing degree, registered 

in the state of Kansas, Certification in limited 

ultrasound, must agree with mission statement and 

core values.  

Mail your resume and cover letter for either of these 

positions to :Advice & Aid Pregnancy Centers, P.O. Box 

7123, Shawnee Mission, KS  66207 or email to Ruth 

Tisdale at rtisdale@adviceandaid.com.  

 

OPEN YOUR HEART AND HOME  to a Christian 

exchange student from Spain for the coming 2019-

2020 school year. Volunteer host families (with or 

without children) as well as single parents are needed 

to provide food, a bed and a loving home for the 

coming school year, one or two semesters, starting in 

August. EMF students have medical insurance, 

spending money for their personal expenses and 

expect to share their host family’s daily life including 

household responsibilities. They speak English, are 

well-screened and eager to experience life in America. 

Their stay here is sponsored and supervised by EMF 

(Educational Merit Foundation), a non-profit, 

educational exchange organization. For more 

information on EMF students, please call Marie-Claude 

Dijoud now at 1-800-467-8363 or visit our web site at 

www.emfusa.org  
 

 

 

  

mailto:dbickel@lhskc.com
mailto:david.rindt@clcop.org
mailto:sfries@bethanyschool.net
mailto:rtisdale@adviceandaid.com
http://www.emfusa.org/


 4 

CALENDAR: 
Sunday, July 7  

 8:00am – Worship w/ Comm./Krannawitter baptism 

 9:30am – Education hour 

        10:45am – Worship w/Communion/Hefte baptism 

 12:15pm – SPECIAL VOTER’S MEETING 

 6:00pm – Evening Worship w/ Communion 

Tuesday, July 9 

 9:30 am – Organist Practice 

  1:00pm – Staff Meeting 

  6:30pm – Board of Elders 

Wednesday, July 10 Natl. Youth Gathering 

 6:30am - Men’s Breakfast & Bible Study 

   9:30am – Organist Practice 

Thursday July 11 Natl. Youth Gathering 

Friday, July 12 Natl. Youth Gathering 

Saturday. July 13 Natl. Youth Gathering 

 8:30am – Altar Guild Sunday Prep until 9:30am 

Sunday July 14 Natl. Youth Gathering 

 8:00am – Worship 

 9:00am - Vicar Parrish Farewell 

 9:30am – Education Hour 

        10:45am – Worship 

 6:00pm – Evening Worship 

 

 

SINCE JULY 4TH, 1776, THE UNITED STATES 

HAS BEEN THE LAND OF THE FREE. 

 

Father, thank You for the freedom we enjoy in 

our country. But thank You more for the freedom 

Jesus Christ won for us all.  Amen. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Birthdays: 

July 7  Paula Thompson, Kathy Gunning,  

  Amber Cornell 

July 8  Kelli Lassman, Chelsie Holste 

July 9  Connie Teig 

July 10 Seth Wingerter 

July 11 Dale Schempp, Keith Gruhn 

July 13 Nancy Delaney, Bob Kimball, 

  Trish Batten, David Benz, Mark Circle 

Anniversaries: 

July 8  Bob & Rhonda Kimball, 

  Matt & Kristina Tripp 

July 11 Brian & Michelle Olson 

July 13 Brad & Anne Yarnell 

 

 

Our Worship 6-30-19 

Offerings                                                                      $38,472.05 

Worship                                                                                  380 

 

Sunday School  

Offering                                                                                   $--- 

Attendance                                                                               --- 

 

Stewardship Corner 

The Fourth of July is a patriotic and festive holiday 

celebrated throughout our country. As a country, we 

declared our independence from England on July 4, 

1776. We fought the British in a war for the next few 

years, until the British surrendered at Yorktown, 

Virginia, on October 19, 1781, effectively ending the 

war. George Washington became the first president of 

the United States in 1789. By God’s grace through 

Jesus, we are so very blessed to be citizens of a country 

with all its freedoms. We can attend worship services 

and Bible studies without the threat of punishment or 

death. Let us not take our freedoms for granted but 

thank God daily for our great country and its 

wonderful freedoms.   

 

 

 
 


